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Welcome to this week’s Bulletin from the National Family Carer Network. You are receiving this because you are members of our organisation. If you no longer wish to subscribe please contact info@familycarers.org.uk.

Contents:
1. CQC reports from its review of services for people with learning disabilities

2. Learning disability hate and mate crime resources

3. A free one day conference on meeting the challenges and complexities of Prader-Willi syndrome

4. The opening of the new Langdon Down Museum of Learning Disability
5. The Money, Friends and Making Ends Meet research group report
National

1. CQC publishes ten reports from its review of services for people with learning disabilities

The Care Quality Commission (CQC) has published ten reports from a targeted programme of 150 inspections of hospitals and care homes that care for people with learning disabilities. The first five reports were published in December.
The programme is looking at whether people experience safe and appropriate care, treatment and support and whether they are protected from abuse. A national report into the findings of the programme will be published in the spring.

The ten inspections were of hospitals that provide assessment and treatment services. Please click on the link below to read more and to see the reports.
http://www.cqc.org.uk/LDreview
2. Learning Disability Hate and Mate Crime
The Safety Net project www.arcsafety.net  has developed a range of resources regarding Learning Disability Hate and Mate Crime. 

With the financial assistance of North Devon District Council and Katharine Quarmby (author of the award winning Scapegoat book) we now have 750 CD resources to give to interested parties. 

The CD's contain a number of different PowerPoint training sessions for people with a learning disability and others for staff and supporters. The CD also contains evaluations for the training, case studies, short film clips, questionnaires to assist with local planning and some useful publications including the easy-read booklet developed by the project. Each CD also contains a simple 'How To' guide. 

The CD resource will allow the issues of Disability Hate Crime and Mate Crime (where people are befriended but then exploited) to be highlighted and discussed locally and supports this with a range of information in different formats. 

The CD's are being made available for £5.00 each to cover the costs of postage and packing. As we’ve also discovered a box of Clear Thoughts CD’s regarding Mental Ill Health and Learning Disability from an old ARC project in the office so as an added bonus we will post these out at the same time. 

To order your CD send an email to safetynet@arcuk.org.uk 

Please ensure your email includes a name, postal address and invoice number (if required) and we will send the CD and the invoice in the post to you. 

More information and resources can be accessed via the Safety Net website www.arcsafety.net 
3. Meeting the challenges and complexities of Prader-Willi syndrome - Wednesday 21st March 2012
Hilton Hotel, Newport, South Wales
Ludlow St Healthcare invite you to a one-day conference focusing on a range of issues in commissioning and delivering services to meet the complex needs of adults with Prader-Willi Syndrome; including recent research and innovations. This conference is particularly aimed at health and social care professionals working with individuals with Prader-Willi Syndrome, Commissioners of specialist services, families and carers of adults with Prader-Willi Syndrome. 

Running parallel to the main conference will be a half day event for adults with Prader-Willi Syndrome (18+) comprising of a Workshop led by Rob Kempson of the Prader-Willi Syndrome Association, feeding back into the main conference, and followed by a Music/Drama Therapy session led by Elaine Chaplin of Ludlow Street Healthcare. 
Please note there is a minimum attendance age of 18.
The conference is free of charge. For booking form and further details see: http://www.pwsa.co.uk/images/downloads/pdfs/ludlow_st_conf_2012.pdf
Or contact the Conference Co-ordinator, info@lshealthcare.co.uk
4. Opening of the Langdon Down Museum of Learning Disability on 28 January 2012 

www.langdondownmuseum.org.uk 

We’re delighted to announce that the Langdon Down Museum of Learning Disability will be opening to the public from Saturday 28 January 2012, from 9.30am to 1.30pm. 

The opening times thereafter for the Winter and Spring will be: Mondays: 2.00pm to 5.00pm Saturdays: 9.30am to 1.30pm 

Address: Langdon Down Centre, 2a Langdon Park, Teddington TW11 9PS 

The museum is situated in the former home of Dr John Langdon Down and his family who brought a revolutionary and enlightened approach to the care of those with all forms of learning disability from 1868 until 1970. The building was an NHS hospital from 1951 until 1997. 

The museum tells the story of Normansfield and includes objects from the Royal Earlswood Asylum. On display are artefacts made by James Henry Pullen (1835–1916), a savant known as the Genius of Earlswood Asylum. This includes his ships, a model of Brunel’s Great Eastern, paintings and other objects. 

The Grade 2* theatre is a rare example of a private Victorian theatre containing original painted scenery and other ornate fixtures and fittings. 

The museum encourages the donation of Normansfield memorabilia and will be starting an oral history project within the next 12 months. A library specialising in learning disability is being created. It will contribute to the public understanding of learning disability through events and educational activities. 

An information and refreshments room will be open during visiting times. 

For all enquiries contact: 
The Archivist, Ian Jones-Healey, on 0208 614 5100 or at ian.jones-healey@downs-syndrome.org.uk 

The Langdon Down Centre and the Langdon Down Museum of Learning Disability are owned and managed by the Down’s Syndrome Association, Registered Charity number 1061474

West Midlands

5. The Money, Friends and Making Ends Meet research group

‘We are a research group which is part of Building Bridges Training, a community interest company based in the West Midlands who want to make a difference through training and research. We are people with a learning disability who don't get services and have been doing some research about our lives, so we can share our stories about money, friends and making ends meet with other people. Our report is now available’.
Click here to find out how to obtain a copy of the report

www.building-bridges-training.org
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